
Hiawatha Class of 2020

5th Grade Committee

PHOTOS NEEDED!!!
PHOTOS OF CLASS OF 2020 THROUGH THE

YEARS AT SCHOOL EVENTS ARE NEEDED FOR
THE MOVING UP CEREMONY

PLEASE SUBMIT BY 3/27/2020

We are asking everyone to send in photos of the Class 2020 throughout the
years at school events to be included in the video that is played at the moving

up ceremony. This is always a fun video for the kids to look back and remember
all the fun times in elementary school.

Please send in a photo with your child’s name and class written on the back.
These photos will be not be returned.  Mark the envelop with “Fifth Grade

Video Photos.”

Or

Submit a jpeg of your pictures to hiawatha5thgrade@gmail.com. Please put
in the subject “Video Photos.”

We are also asking if anyone has a song request they are interested in
hearing in the video, you may also send that to the above email address. We

cannot guarantee all suggestions will make the video.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact:

Jennifer Borrero (631) 807-3516.


